
From: Neil Whitton <Neil.Whitton@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>  
Sent: 21 April 2021 11:15 
To: Andrew Lewis <Andrew.Lewis@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Cc: DC Support <DC.Support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> 
Subject: 20/02730/DISC - Heyford Park Phase 9 
 
Dear Andrew, 
 
Having read the CEMP provided I am satisfied with its contents and that condition 6 can be 
discharged. 
 
NB: Please note my new working pattern below, I will only respond on the days appropriate to the 
email content  
Mon – Weds: Environmental Protection, Thurs – Fri: Health Protection and Compliance 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Neil Whitton BSC, MCIEH 
Environmental Health Officer 
Environmental Health and Licensing 
Cherwell District Council 
 


